
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 30, 2009

TO: Honorable Garnet Coleman, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB562 by Madden (Relating to employment qualifications and compensation of certain 
county employees.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require certain counties to specify job qualifications for all Sheriff Department 
positions, and would prohibit persons who are required to be licensed by the state from receiving a 
salary until licensing requirement(s) are fulfilled.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, SZ, JB, DB
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